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Neighbour Notification of Development Application No. 2021.153 

Farm Stay/Backpacker Accommodation (10 Person) 

Lot 44, DP 42480, 7841 Bruxner Highway, Drake. 

 

 

 

 

 

Tenterfield Shire Council has received a Development Application for a 

‘Farmstay/Backpacker Accommodation for 10 Persons’ at the abovementioned property. 
 

As your property is in the vicinity of the proposed development, Council is providing 

neighbour notification. Should you wish to provide a submission which includes an 

objection to the proposal, the grounds of objection must be given in writing prior to close 

of business on Monday, 12 December 2022. 

 
The proposal is available to be inspected on Council’s website at 

www.tenterfield.nsw.gov.au. 

 
Please find attached a summary of the proposed development. 
 

Should you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact Council's 

Planning & Development Services Department on (02) 6736 6002. 

 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Tamai Davidson 

Manager Planning & 
Development Services 
Encl. 
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